
 

14 June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Scholastic Book Fair 2023 

Buy a Book and Support our School Library 
 

Following on from previous successes, we are hosting another Scholastic Book Fair in the school 

library throughout the week beginning 19 June. This is an ideal opportunity for boys to browse 

and buy a book from a selection of old favourites and new publications and support our school 

library at the same time. If we reach last year’s target of £400 of books sales, the school will 

receive 40% of this in free books. This helps us to keep our book stock up to date with newly 

published work covering a range of book genres. Student librarians will be helping throughout the 

Fair.  

 

The Book Fair will be open to students from Monday 19 June - Friday 23 June in the school library 

area, at the following times: 

 

BEFORE SCHOOL: 8.00 – 8.30am, Tuesday - Friday 

BREAK: 10.40 – 11.00am, Tuesday - Friday 

LUNCH BREAK: 1.00 – 1.45pm, Monday - Friday 

AFTER SCHOOL: 3.00 - 3.30pm, Monday - Friday 

 

Your son/ward can bring money to school or if you prefer you can buy gift vouchers from the 

Scholastic website. If you have any questions or specific book orders, or want to pay via 

SCOPAY, please email dsquires@isleworthsyon.org.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support of the school library. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

  
Ms D Squires  Mrs S Matthews 

School Librarian School Librarian 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers
mailto:dsquires@isleworthsyon.org

